
LLUILLIRmS POWER CORP.

October 22, 1999 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Re: Response to Notice of Violations - NRC 01 Investigation 1-898-005 

Gentlemen; 

By letter, dated October 8, 1999, Williams Power Corp. and Gary Pageau provided their 
response to the subject Notice of Violations.  

The Certification attached to the foregoing letter was executed of behalf of the Company 
by Kenneth W. Robuck whose signature was notarized. The Certification was also 
executed by Mr. Pageau but his signature was not notarized.  

Please find enclosed a Certification executed by Mr. Pageau with his signature properly 
notarized.  

Very Truly Yours, 
WILIAM PWER CORP.  

David K. Baxter 
Attorney

cc: H. J. Miller 
R. K. Larson
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A Williams Group International Inc. Company 
2076 West Park Place Stone Mountain, Georgia 30087 (770) 879-4000
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Certification

The undersigned, having reviewed the joint response of Williams Power Corporation and 
Gary Pageau to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Notice of Violations dated October 8, 1999, 
hereby swear or affirm that the information set forth therein is true and correct to the best of our 
knowledge and belief 

KENNETH W. ROBUCK 

SWORN TO BEFORE ME and subscribed in my presence this day of October, 
1999.  

Notary Public 

Commission Expires: 

[NOTARIAL SEAL] 

GARY A 2L' 0 "- AG • 

SWORN TO BEFORE ME and subscribed in my presence this la Z) day of October, 
1999.  

Notar3y P 

Commission Expires: . / 

[NOTARIAL SEAL]


